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Laser Masters Pacific Coast Championships 

Notice  #2  to Competitors  
 

 

Face masks are required except when eating or drinking.  Social distancing is to be maintained at 

all times. 
 

You will find your regatta packets next to the regatta shed in the dry storage lot at Santa Cruz 

yacht club. There will  be someone there to assist you.  In this bag you’ll find Sailing 

instructions, a course sheet, extra face coverings, hand sanitizer and a tag with a number that is to 

be attached to your dolly. Please remember this number you will need it later. 

 

When rigging please use the areas described in Attachment B Santa Cruz Harbor info located on 

the Laser Masters Pacific Coast Championships regatta network event page. Please keep at least 

6 feet of distance between you and the person next to you. 

 

When launching please do not crowd the dolly ramp. There will be someone there to pull your 

dolly after you have launched. Please give these volunteers plenty of space. 

 

At the end of the day when retrieving your boat we are going to try to spot your sail number so 

that we can have your dolly ready for you. If you get to the dolly ramp and your dolly is not there 

please let the attendant know your dolly number.  Again try not to crowd this area. 

Launching and retrieving are going to be our biggest challenge. Please be patient and remember 

to maintain social distancing. 

 

Saturday night’s dinner will be served on the middle deck of the yacht club. When you get up 

there just let them know your number same numbers that’s on your dolly and they will serve you. 

We are going to have some chairs and tables set up with social distancing in mind.  Please keep 

separated in line going up the stairs. The bar on the upper deck will be open for outdoor service. 

 

The showers at the yacht club will not be available. The only bathrooms available will be the 

public bathrooms next to the hoist. 

 

Please remember the important lessons that we’ve learned dealing with this pandemic. Practice 

social distancing. Wear a face mask. And wash your hands often. By doing these three simple 

things we can reduce the risk of catching and spreading the virus. 

 

Stephen Aguilar 

Laser masters PCC’s 

Regatta chair 

 


